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21st October 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery – Food Tasting on a Friday! 
 
We are very excited to let you know that from Friday 25th October, we will be having ‘Food Tasting 
Sessions’ with our children. We are asking for a 50p contribution every week so that we can purchase 
a variety of food. 
 
This ties in really nicely with our Friday ‘Stay and Play sessions’ which start at 10.30am as you will 
be able to see what the children are tasting and what skills they are using. Skills such as pouring, 
spreading and stirring are all important in developing fine motor skills.  
 
We also want children to manage their personal hygiene such as washing and drying hands, to use 
tools and equipment safely and to start to understand about healthy eating. 
 
It is very important that you advise us if your child has any allergies that you are aware of. 
 
We really hope that you can come along to our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Cullen  
Nursery teacher 
 
 
 


